
December
Twenty-fourth

1920.

ft. Foran, Esq.,
Secretary, Civil Service Conmission, 
Ottawa.

- T

Der r Sir:-

Your letter of December 22nd 
addressed to General Sir .^rthur Currie has 
been received.

The General is out of town for 
the Christmas holidays, and on his return 
your letter will be broùght to his attention.

Yours very truly.

Principal’s Secretary


